
Returning After Travel Considerations 
 
Dear parents and staff,  
  
I want to thank the parents who reached out to me and asked for clarification on what we 
want/need to do as many of us return from summer travel.  
  
We are hearing about certain states restricting travel from/to other states. This list of restricted 
travel states may be changeable and may, or may not, be applicable to Virginia.  
  
Right now, we want to encourage summer traveling families (there are quite a few) to check to 
determine if their doctors and should self-quarantine as directed by health or government 
officials upon their return and before bringing their child back to Central.  
  
If your family is returning from a destination that is identified as a “hotspot”, please check with 
your pediatrician/doctor and government/health officials to determine if there is a specific 
elevated risk associated with your destination/activities. We ask families to self-quarantine if 
there is any doubt at all.  
  
If you are involved in an activity that might put you at an elevated risk, we respectfully ask 
families to self-quarantine for the amount of time required by their health care provider before 
returning to Central.  
  
Hopefully, between now and then, we will receive additional directives from government and 
health officials. (Maybe with a bit of good news?)  
  
I hope you have the best of vacations/staycations and I look forward to seeing everyone soon.  
  
  
Health and Happiness, 
Anita 
 


